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THANK YOU! 

To the many helping 
hands that made our 

December 
babysitting event 
happen.    

Never knew how fast 4 
hours could go, but 
the team kept the 
children busy and 
engaged; their parents 

smiling😊 as they 
arrived for pickup. 

 

 
  

Women’s Ministries at 

First Baptist Narragansett 

Christmas and the New Year  
 

As this special season unfolds, I remain in awe of the reason for 

the season.  We are told in John 1:14 that “the Word became 

flesh, and dwelt among us”, a direct fulfillment of Isaiah 7:14 

which says-- “Therefore the Lord Himself will give you a sign: 

Behold, a virgin will be with child and bear a son, and she will call 

His name Immanuel” (God with us). 

Isaiah goes into more detailed description in 9:6 – “for unto us a 

child is born, to us a son is given, and the government will be on his 

shoulders. And he will be called Wonderful Counselor, Mighty 
God, Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace.” 

Of these names assigned to Jesus, which of them has been 

most significant for you this year?   

Hard to choose, right?   

For those going through grief, you might be clinging to Prince of 

Peace.  If it’s been life changes, perhaps you’d identify more 

with Wonderful Counselor.  Maybe you’ve experienced His 

power in a tough situation and you can claim Mighty God. 

Regardless, all His names are available to us 24/7 and on that 
we can count.   

As you celebrate His birth this CHRISTmas, avoid getting 

caught up in the frenzy and find quiet moments to reflect on 

the best gift ever.   

My best to you and your families during this special season.   
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Contact Us

 
 

Women’s Ministry Team 

 

Karen Smith, Chair  

401-932-2936 

Lori Henry 

401-742-1976 

Hannah Morgan 

 401-749-9952

Laurel Niemi 

401- 935-8726 

 

Church office 

401-783-2792 

 

Email – officefbcn@gmail.com 

 

Website –  
https://www.fbcnarr.com 

 

 

 
 

IT’S SOUP NITE 2020 !! 

 
“Is Your Vision 20/20?” 

Date:  Monday, January 20th 

Time:  6:00 PM 

Place: First Baptist Narragansett 

  

Don’t miss our signature event featuring great 

reunions with friends, lots of warm soup, and 

comedy by Chonda Pierce 

ALSO ~ 

Join in our beach theme (yes, you can break out 

your Hawaiian shirts and flip-flops!) 

 

Register on sign-up sheets in church lobby or 

email/call the church office (see left). 

 

 
 

Next Book Club reads: 
 for January 11th -- 

“The Storyteller’s Secret” by Sejal Badani 

 for March 8th -- 
“Where the Crawdads Sing” by Delia Owens 

Club always open to new members and meets at 

930AM at Karen Smith’s home 
     131 Southwinds Drive, Wakefield 

          401-932-2936 for questions 

 

Will catch you up soon on the scheduled Bible study groups for 
your New Year’s resolution list. 
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